
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Discusses Regional Political Developments with British
Ambassador, Emphasizes Sustaining Iraq’s Stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, with the British Ambassador

to Iraq, His Excellency Stephen Hitchen, and discussed the developments of the political

reality in Iraq and the region and ways to enhance Iraqi-Britain ties.

His Eminence underscored the need to sustain the current stability in the country and promote

social cohesion as a key aspect of this stability. Additionally, H.E. stressed the importance

of resolving disputes and averting any crises that could threaten national unity.

H.E. reiterated support for implementing political agreements following the constitution and

legal  frameworks.  H.E.  emphasized  prioritizing  the  public  interest  over  any  other

considerations  and  ensuring  the  independence  of  political  decision-making  in  Iraq.

H.E. further advocated for enabling the Syrian people to govern their country and draft their

constitution. H.E. highlighted the importance of safeguarding Syria’s unity and demographic

diversity.


